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Good afternoon! 
This week’s newsletter comes on a very cold chilly
Friday! I do hope you are all keeping warm. 

There are only 3 weeks left of term and I’m sure
we’re all very much looking forward to the Christmas
break. We’ve got a busy few weeks ahead of us with
lots of Christmas performances and PTA events! Lots
to look forward to!
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What’s been happening recently
at Waterloo?

The children have enjoyed a
performance of Peter Pan this

week! 
Performed by Hurricane

Productions Ltd. 
A huge thank you to our PTA for

their donation!
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What’s been happening recently
at Waterloo?

Last week the 7 winners of our Extreme Reader
competition went on a trip to Pritchards

Bookshop with Mrs Baldwin & Mrs Evison to
choose their prize.

Well done to everyone who took part! 
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Dates for your diary

13th December
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PTA CHRISTMAS EVENTS

POSTPONED

Book your Grotto & Grinch movie tickets here:
https://waterloo-primary-school-

pta.sumupstore.com/ 
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Holiday Club
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Local Theatre
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Take care

Mrs Baldwin

Waterloo Primary School, Crosby Road North, L22 0LD
Tel: 0151 9284274

Email: admin@waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk
www.waterlooprimaryschool.co.uk

      @WaterlooPS_ @waterlooprimaryschool@waterlooprimaryschool


